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Mr. Jerry Lambert
Pennsylvania Emergency Management Agency
Plans and Programs Division
Transportation and Safety Building
P.O. Box 3321
Harrisburg, PA 17105-3321

Dear Mr. Lambert:

This is in response to your request on March 14, 1994, for information on the
actions initiated by the NRC in response to the Unauthorized Forced Entry Into
the Protected Area at Three Mile Island Unit 1 (TMI-1) on February 7, 1993. I
understand that this information was requested by the Office of the Governor
of the State of Pennsylvania. The two enclosures to this letter provide the
requested information. Enclosure 1 provides the actions assigned to the staff
by the NRC Executive Director for Operatiens (ED0) to address the findings
documented in the NRC Incident Investigation Team (IIT) report on the THI-1
unauthorized intrusion incident (NUREG-1485). Enclosure 2 provides a summary
of the most recent status of the staff actions assigned by the EDO.

If you have any questions regarding this response, please do not hesitate to
call me at (301) 492-4147.

|
Sincerely,

Drl0latlS!5ntdDa

Stuart D. Rubin, Chief
Diagnostic Evaluation and Incident

Investigation Branch
I Division of Operational Assessment

ors M Office for Analysis and Evaluation
g'jf of Operational Data
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